
From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: follow up for 1492 Portland Ave
Date: Friday, May 6, 2022 10:54:12 AM
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Hello Joanna,
 
Here is the response that I received from the hauler. It appears that there were two bulky item
tickets that requested pick up on 1/26/2022 and 1/28/2022. However a note on the account from
1/27/2022 stated that there were no bulky items left out on 1/26/2022. Therefore the property
owner was never charged for the bulky item pick up. It does appear that another pick up was
scheduled for 1/28/2022 but nothing appears to have been picked up.
 
 
This is a 4-plex that we have in the name of Andrea Cutting.
 
Since we never billed anyone for it – what is the issue ? – Below are the notes on the account.
 
This was requested by  Requested by  ANDREA CUTTING 6127201459    - not sure who Joanna Zimny
is?
 
I have these two tickets on the account  -
 
776573 <CAND       1/28/22  8:00 MPU COM APPLIANCE LARGE PICKUP S
 
759877 <CAND       1/26/22 11:35 BLK COM APPLIANCE LARGE PICKUP S
 
Plus this note on the account
 
01/27/2022 13:46:29 JVOLK                         
 
ACCORDING JR'S/ADS ST PAUL NO APPL OUT ON 1/26/22 
 
No communication about any bulk problem since Jan 2022.
 
Let me know if you have any additional questions. Thanks!
 

Clare Pillsbury
Management Assistant I - Citywide Garbage Program
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
Department of Public Works
800 City Hall Annex
25 West Fourth St
Saint Paul, MN 55102
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From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 3:55 PM
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: follow up for 1492 Portland Ave
 
Hi Clare,
 
We have some follow up needed for a regular tax assessment, but garbage related. I’ve attached the
minutes, but essentially we need to know what notes the hauler had on bulky item pickup for this
property in January of 2022; it seems there were multiple weeks in item wasn’t picked up despite
the request.
 
The layover date isn’t until May 17, so hopefully that will be enough time.
 
Thanks!
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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